
BERA E-NEWSLETTER 20th September 2019 – www.bera.co.uk 

(printable version of Newsletter is available soon on website if needed) 

 

Dear Members,  

 

Re: £1.00 donation to Havens Hospice  

 

In the E-Newsletter dated 19th September 2019, which was sent out today, there was 

an error concerning how to donate.  

 

We do want to donate to Havens Hospice on your behalf but we are working on a 

better way to enable us do this. We will keep you informed.  

 

BERA  
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